
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 2003


COS.125/03
DEMOCRATIC ENGAGEMENT BEST VALUE REVIEW –


UPDATE
Mr D Taylor, Overview and Scrutiny Support Officer and Ms C Taylor attended the meeting and presented the Report SP.34/03 on the Democratic Engagement Best Value Review Update..  The officers provided details of the progress with the Review and set out the key aims of the Review which were:-

(a) Make improving Democratic Engagement a priority for the Authority.

(b) To improve engagement of the public through official meetings.

(c) To improve the quality of consultation by the Authority.

(d) To enhance the role of Members and furthering Democratic Engagement.

(e) To improve the engagement of the Authority with young people.

(f) To ensure that the Authority’s engagement with all groups is as effective as possible.

(g) To increase the proportion of the potential electorate who are registered and vote.

A Member referred to Page 5 of the Report and  the statement – “to ensure that the State of the City debate takes place every year.”   He commented that he understood that the Constitution required this to take place, but it had not taken place since the new Council Structure had been implemented in 2001.

RESOLVED – (1) That the progress with the Democratic Engagement Best Value Review be noted.

(2) That the Review Team be asked to ensure that the Trades Unions are involved as part of the consultation on the Key Aims.

(3) That the Executive be asked to clarify when the State of the City Debate will take place.

(4) That the thanks of the Committee to the Officers and Members involved on the Review Team be placed on record.







